


TO:         Interested Economists
FROM:   Jan Eberly and Deborah Lucas 
DATE:    February 8, 2019
RE:         Call for Papers, "Capital Markets and the Economy" Workshop

As part of the NBER's Summer Institute, we are holding a workshop on Capital Markets and the Economy.  The workshop is designed to bring together researchers and papers on the interactions between the real and financial aspects of capital markets.  Topics include (but are not limited to) the macro-economic implications of:  corporate financial decisions; investment (including adjustment costs, irreversibility, public sector policies , and human capital); governments as financial decision makers and regulators; financial market imperfections (including transactions costs, limited participation, information asymmetries, and liquidity); financial technologies and intangible capital,; and the real effects of financial crises.

The session will take place on July 15, 16 and 17 in Cambridge, Massachusetts.

If you have a paper that you would like to submit, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019   http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19EFEL.

Please share this information with your colleagues who may have related research.

Unfortunately, space is limited at the Summer Institute and thus it will not be possible to invite everyone who receives this call for papers.  Invited participants will receive logistical information by the end of April.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org
